Draft

WGARM DAP update – September 2003

1. The Common Service Task Force,CSTF,  met on 8 September 2003 in which the WGARM gave an update of current status of the DAP Project:  the recommended contractor for the DAP Strategic Plan, Entium Technologies, has been approved by the UN Contracts Committee, the vendor proposal is within budget and the contract has been drafted by UN Procurement and being cleared by UN Legal Department (WGARM presentation attached for reference).

2. At the Task Force meeting, some questions were raised concerning the Funding Formula for Phase II DAP Implementation.  In order to clarify these issues, a WGARM Information Funding Note, attached, was drafted to address budget, funding and participation questions.   

3. The Information Note states that :

· Funds for the DAP Start up Phase & Phase I have already been obligated and no further UNPO action is necessary

· As agreed in principal by CSTF at 08 Sept Meeting, the PM post and incumbent are to be extended until Dec 2005 and funded under the current formula. Attached for information is a detailed outline of the PM activities during the Start up Phase, 2002/03, as well as anticipated PM activities for Strategic Plan Phase I, 2003/04 and Start up activities for Phase II, 2005.

· The Phase II funding will have to be developed based on Phase I outcomes.  Funding formula could be based on functional models recommended (centralized vs. decentralized), extent of participation in pilot and levels of service provided and not necessarily volume or size of the organization.  The UNPOs may use WGARM Budget Note 2002 (attached for reference) as a indicative budget but, as noted in Annex 1, costs may fluctuate considerably.  Phase II includes two components: 2005-2006 DAP Pilots and 2006-2007 DAP Full Implementation (budget to be determined).

Regards
